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MEMORANDUM FOR: Edward L. Jordan, Director

Office for Analysis and Evaluation of
Operational Data

FROM: Joseph R. Gray, Deputy Director
Office of Enforcement

SUBJECT: RULEMAKING RE: TELEPHONE NUMBER CIIANGE FOR
NRC OPERATIONS CENTER

This office has received your memorandum of October 14, 1993

enclosing the draft of the subject rulemaking and concurs in the

proposed amendments. If you or your staff have any additional

questions on this matter, contact Dick Rosano at 504-3282.
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Oquep R. Gray, Depu Director
f9 fi of Enfo cemeg

cc: J. A. Trefethen, AEOD
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